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Nicki Broad

From: Arron Beecham
Sent: 14 September 2023 17:47
To: Leanne Buckley-Thomson; Angharad Williams; Tony Aspbury
Subject: FW: 3313401 - appeal site at Land at Hartnolls Farm, Tiverton 

Please see below response from Leenamari Aantaa-Collier 

Thanks, 
Arron 

From: Leenamari Aantaa-Collier <laantaa-collier@wilkes.co.uk>  
Sent: 14 September 2023 17:29 
To: Brown, Kerr <KERR.BROWN@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: David Seaton <d.seaton@pclplanning.co.uk>; Planning@pclplanning.co.uk; Arron Beecham <abeecham@middevon.gov.uk>; Planning Appeals 
<appeals@middevon.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: 3313401 - appeal site at Land at Hartnolls Farm, Tiverton  

Dear Mr Kerr 

Apologies for the delay in responding.  

As I understand the ICB is working with the Council as to the development of a new branch surgery as part of the wider TEUE.  Should this not materialise, the 
contribution  can go towards reconfiguration of the named surgeries: 1. Clare House,  2. Castle Place Practice and 3. Sampford Peverell Surgery. 

May I suggest that the UU should reflect the above.  

Please let me know if you  need anything else. 

Kind regards 

Leenamari Aantaa-Collier
Partner
The Wilkes Partnership LLP

m: +44 7866039931
e: laantaa-collier@wilkes.co.uk
w: www.wilkes.co.uk

From: Brown, Kerr <KERR.BROWN@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>  
Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2023 4:31 PM 
To: Leenamari Aantaa-Collier <laantaa-collier@wilkes.co.uk> 
Cc: David Seaton <d.seaton@pclplanning.co.uk>; Planning@pclplanning.co.uk; Arron Beecham <abeecham@middevon.gov.uk>; appeals@middevon.gov.uk 
Subject: 3313401 - appeal site at Land at Hartnolls Farm, Tiverton  
Importance: High 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the 
content is safe. 

Dear Ms Aantaa-Collier 

The Inspector has been informed by the District Council that there is no ‘branch’ surgery included in the TEUE to which, if he were minded to agree, funding could be 
directed. As such he would like to know where you advise the funding should go. 

Could a response be sent by 5.00pm today. 

Kind regards 

Kerr Brown 

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice which can be accessed by clicking this link.

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If 
you are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. 
Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of 
the system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no 
liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.
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DPC:76616c646f72 

This email is from The Wilkes Partnership Solicitors 41 Church Street Birmingham B3 2RT.  

VAT No GB 110 8330 21  

The Wilkes Partnership is a trading name of The Wilkes Partnership LLP (registered no OC364479) which is authorised and regulated by the Solicitors 
Regulation Authority.  

A list of members is available for inspection at our registered office at 41 Church Street, Birmingham B3 2RT  

If you require an in person meeting please contact us to arrange an appointment.  

We continue to provide a service to our clients and stakeholders and ask that where possible documents are emailed/scanned to your advisor. If something 
must be sent in hard copy, please send an email confirming that fact to the intended recipient (with a scan if possible). Please send payments electronically 
rather than by cheque.

Although we have taken steps to ensure that this email and attachments are free from any virus, we advise that in keeping with good computing practice the 
recipient should ensure that they are actually virus-free.  

This transmission is confidential and intended solely for the person or organisation to whom it is addressed. It may contain privileged and confidential 
information. If you are not the intended recipient, you should not copy, distribute or take any action in reliance on it. If you have received this transmission in 
error, please notify us immediately by email at law@wilkes.co.uk 

Please be aware of the increase in Cybercrime and fraud. If you receive an email which appears to come from The Wilkes Partnership LLP which provides 
different bank details to the ones which we have already given to you, it is unlikely to be genuine. Please do not reply to the email or act on any information 
contained in it but contact us immediately.  


